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Regarding your letter of Oct. 27, I do feel a hearing should be scheduled about the waste-water 

injection-wells.proposed on the Thatcher and Hadl sites in Douglas County, Kansas. If and when 

it is, I plan on participating. 

Given the many unknowns surrounding the effects of waste-water injection, of course a hearing 

should be scheduled, and with proper notice to all county residents and government entities. 

I live two miles west of the proposed sites, and have concerns about both groundwater 

contamination and possible earthquakes, especially given the fact that the sites in question sit 

only about eight miles from a known fault line. 

Sincerely, 

James Vail · 

1012 E 1700 Rd. 

Lawrence, KS 66046 


